
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      September 9, 2010 

 

 

 

Dr. Joseph C. Conaty 

Director, Academic Improvement and Teacher Quality Programs 

Office of Elementary and Secondary Education 

U.S. Department of Education 

400 Maryland Avenue, S.W., Room 3E314 

Washington, DC  20202 

 

Dear Dr. Conaty,  

 

  I am pleased to submit to you the original and two copies of the State of New 

Jersey’s application for funding under the Education Jobs Fund Program. 

 

  On behalf of the State of New Jersey I look forward to receiving final approval 

from the Department of its award of funds in the near term.  I also want to thank you and 

your staff for the continued assistance with reviewing our application and providing 

guidance related to it. 

 

      Sincerely,  

       
      Rochelle R. Hendricks 

      Acting Commissioner 

 












